
 

DTE ENERGY HVAC PROGRAM
​ 2022-2023 UPDATES

  
Thank you for your continued support of the Heating and Cooling (HVAC)

Program. A friendly reminder to please submit all 2022 outstanding

applications as soon as possible.

 

Due to the increased volume of year end HVAC rebate applications,

contractors and customers will experience a delay in the processing and

delivery of their rebate checks. Delays in submitting applications will only

increase application processing time as the end of the year approaches.

 

2023 Program Year: Stay tuned for 2023 rebate information. Please

reach out to our Energy Efficiency Team with any questions.

 

Thank you,

The DTE Energy Efficiency Team

855.539.1906

DTEHVAC@icf.com

MichiganRebates.com
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